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Increase in digits after the decimal point of the Nikkei 225 
divisor on July 19 
 

Nikkei Inc. will increase the number of digits after the decimal point of the divisor for the 

Nikkei 225 and other indexes on July 19, 2022.  This change is to improve the precision of 

the index calculation.   Although this expansion was originally scheduled to go live on June 

20, it was postponed due to the postponement of the system update. 

(Reference) 

Postponement of increase in digits after the decimal point of the Nikkei 225 divisor 

https://indexes.nikkei.co.jp/nkave/archives/news/20220613E_1.pdf 

The divisor on July 19 will be theoretically unchanged from the divisor on July 15 (previous 

business day of July 19) unless there is an event such as constituent replacement on July 19.  

As such, there will be no impact on the calculation of the index. 

This change will also be applied to the digit number of the divisors for the Nikkei 500 Stock 

Average and the Nikkei Stock Average by Industry on July 19. 
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